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SUA-1556, Amendment No. 1

Bingham Engineering
ATTN: David K. Cline

Environmental Engineer
100 Lindberg Plaza 2
5160 Wiley Post Way
Salt Lake City, Utah 84116

Dear Mr. Cline:

We have completed our review of your request dated December 30, 1993, to
terminate Source Material License SUA-1556. A Final Finding of No Significant
impact and Notice of Intent to Terminate SUA-1556 was published in the Federal
Register, Volume 59, No. 17, on January 26, 1994. Because you have indicated
Bingham Engineering received no byproduct material, a closcout inspection is
not required.

The proposed amendment to Source Material License SUA-1556 is consistent with
NRC guidance. Therefore, pursuant to Title 10 of the Code of Federal
Regulations, Part 51, and in accordance with your submittal dated
December 30, 1993, License Condition No. 4 of SUA-1556 is being revised to
read as follows:

4. Terminated

The license is being reissued to incorporate the above revision. The effect
of this amendment is to terminate Source Material License SUA-1556. In
accordance with the categorical exclusion contained in paragraph (a) of
10 CFR 51.22, an environmental assessment is not required. Therefore, an
environmental report as required by 'O CFR 51.60 (b)(2) is not necessary.

This license amendment was discussed between you and Cynthia Miller-Corbett of
our staff on February 4,1994. Please call Ms. Miller-Corbett if you have any
questions concerning this licensing action.

Sincerely,
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